
 

Principalõs Report 

Dear students and families, 
 

As usual the school has been a hive of activity this 
week.  Students were fortunate to take part in two 
different sports clinics this week.  The first was the 
netball clinics run by the SEDA students.  The  
second was an introduction to racquetball which 
was run by Squash and Racquetball Victoria.  It is 
great to see Naranga students being given the  
opportunity to try a range of activities that they 
could participate in both during and after their 
school-age years. 
The Naranga School Council currently has a      
vacancy for a community member.  This position is 
open to any Naranga school community family or 
friend who is interested in making an important 
contribution to the school.  School Council meets 
twice each term.  Please contact the school if you 
have any questions about being a member of the 
school council or to express your interest in getting 
involved. 
 

Kai 

Assistant Principal 

Naranga students making the most of their Learn 

to Swim classes. 
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Term 3 important dates  
9am every Wednesday-school assembly 
Friday 21st August-student free day 
Thursday 27th August-Life Education Van 
(Lower Junior School students only) 
Tues 15th September-School Concert 
Friday 18

th
 September-last day of term 3 

       School finishes at 2pm 
Term 4 important dates  
Monday 5

th
 October-school resumes 

9am every Wednesday-school assembly 
Tuesday 3

rd
 November-Cup day holiday  

Friday 18
th
 December-last day of the year 

      School finishes at 1pm 

Before School Supervision  

 

Please note that there is NO supervision in the 
playgrounds until 8.45 am each morning.   
Students are NOT to be dropped off before      
8.45 am. 
If you need to  have your child cared for before or 
after school, we have an arrangement with Camp 
Australia based at Karingal Primary School.  They 
offer before-school and after-school care to       
Naranga students who are transported to and from 
the school. 



 

Friday Morning Basketball 

Parents are welcome to meet for a coffee and 
some morning tea next to court 1 at 10.15 am 
each week. 

Playing times-Friday 31st July 

9.45am 

Naranga Red-Court 1 

Naranga Blue-Court 3 

10.10am 

Naranga Maroon-Court 3 

10.35am 

Naranga White-Court 1 

Naranga Green-Court 2 

Naranga Orange-Court 4 

11.00am 

Naranga Purple-Court 1 

Naranga Yellow-Court 3 

Naranga Gold-Court 6 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK RAFFLE  
 
At this weekõs Assembly the winners of the Students of the Week Raffle were Bailey in JD2, 
Zane in JM and Ivory in JD2.  These students have consistently demonstrated our key expections:  
Be safe, Be respectful, Be responsible and Be a learner.  

 

School Wide Positive Behaviour Support 

- N E W S -  

        STUDENTS OF THE WEEK  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Well done Bailey, Zane and Ivory!  

 

The Life Education Van is visiting Naranga School 

on Thursday 27th August.  Please remember your 

permission slip and payment by Friday 21st        

August.  (Lower Junior School students only). 

Important Reminder: 

Parents who pick up and drop off their children 
must do so at the back gate on Alexander       
Crescent. Traffic at the front gate is making it      
difficult for the buses to move.  

Woolworths Earn & Learn 2015 

Remember to start collecting your stickers from 
Woolworths from Wed 15th July. There is a box 
marked Naranga outside Woolworths at Karingal 
and one at the office for your completed sticker 
sheets. 

At the end of the promotion we will be able to get 
some great new equipment-including resources for 
Maths, English, Science and fun supplies for Arts & 
Crafts, Sport & Library. For more information visit 
www.woolworths.com.au/earnandlearn. 
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Under The Sea Book Fair  

 
Students and staff enjoyed looking over the many titles at this yearôs Book Fair. Students had fun with 
the competitions and dress up day.  
A big Thank You to all the students and staff who assisted in the preparation and running of the Book 
Fair.  With your help and support we managed to raise a total of $1,767 in sales.  Our commission will go 
towards new library resources or classroom supplies.  Thanks again to students, parents and staff for     
making this a great success. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Upper Juniors and Trade kitchen students enjoyed making creative designs with icing for the Under The 
Sea theme for Book Fair week. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Book Fair Celebrations 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Junior J  

Junior Jackson are very lucky to have the opportunity to have swimming lessons at P.A.R.C in Frankston 
on Monday afternoons. The students are learning to be safe in the water and have a great time. 
 
Summer- I was swimming with Oleira. 
 
Ethan- I went under water. 
 
Madelein- I jumped in the water. 
 
Billy- I swam with my arms. 
 
Ty- I like diving down into the water and jumping up. 
 
Logan- I jumped into the water. I said ñWatch out here I comeò. 
 
Trystin- I swam and kicked my legs. 

 


